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Happy to share great news from Shinfield! This morning, | received an email from a local resident
expressing gratitude for the new motorcycle barrier we've installed on a community path. This is a
perfect example of how we're actively responding to your concerns.

For too long, residents like him were troubled by youths, sometimes wearing balaclavas,
recklessly riding motorbikes along this path. Your safety and peace of mind are paramount. That's
why, upon hearing these concerns whilst out on our regular street surgery, | asked for a new
barrier.

This barrier is just one step towards ensuring our public spaces are safe and enjoyable for
everyone. We are committed to listening to you and taking action. Remember, I'm here to help
make Earley and Woodley a better place for all of us.

If you have similar concerns or suggestions, don't hesitate to get in touch. Together, we can
continue to make our community a safe and pleasant place to live. #Shinfield #CommunitySafety
#ListeningAndActing




